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NEWS RELEASE
North Olympic Library System
2210 South Peabody Street

Port Angeles, WA  98362

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: 



October 10, 2016
Contact:   
Noah Glaude, Assistant Library Director


360.417.8500 ext. 7717; nglaude@nols.org 
Re:  
NOLS to close for staff training on Monday, October 24
All North Olympic Library System (NOLS) locations will be closed on Monday, October 24, to allow staff to attend an in-service training day. Library branches in Port Angeles, Sequim, and Forks will reopen at 10 am on Tuesday, October 25. The Clallam Bay Branch Library will reopen at 11am on Tuesday, October 25. Due dates have been adjusted to prevent late fees from incurring during the closure.
The Library’s website is open 24/7 at www.nols.org.
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